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Ottawa, 11th July, 1912.

Sir,

The late Agent for the Parry Sonnd Agency

has forwarded to the Department a letter received by

him from forest Ranger Peter Stock, reporting that the

Chief of the Gibson Band has again issued permits to

fish to a number of tourists, although he has been in-

formed by the Department that he should not issuelicenses

to fish oror'unt on the Gibson reserve.

Be good enough to ascertain from the Chief

whether the statement made by the Forestorger is oorreo-

and if so what amount of money has been collected for

these permits, and what disposition has been made thereof

You should also warm the Chief that the instructions give

him regarding the issue of these permits must be observed

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Alex. Logan, Esq..

Indian Superintendent,

Parry Second,

Ont.
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